
 

It’s that time of year again! The Jambalaya Festival 
Association is in full swing preparing for our annual Christmas 
Parade.  Join us in starting the holiday season off with a bang 

by showing your best version of “Country Christmas”! 
 

Chartered in 1967 the Jambalaya Festival Association began as a way to promote the 
City of Gonzales and its unique culture, also to serve as a fundraiser for numerous 

community projects throughout the parish. Celebrating its 55th year, the JFA continues to 
serve the local community and all of Ascension Parish today year-round as both a 

volunteer organization and through charitable catering. 
 

The Jambalaya Festival Association is a 501C3 Non-Profit Organization, which 
allows your entry into the 2022 Christmas Parade to be completely tax deductible. 

 
Our annual Christmas Parade is one of the premier events in Gonzales during the 

holiday season, providing a family-fun event to bring our local community together to kick 
off the Christmas Season. 

 

Visit our website for sign up information 
jambalayafestival.net 

 

 


